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DEPARTMENT OF FISHERIES, LANCELIN OFFICE 

318. Hon MURRAY CRIDDLE to the Minister for Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries: 
(1) Has the Lancelin office of the Department of Fisheries been closed? 

(2) If so, how will the Government maintain the Department of Fisheries resources to monitor this part of 
the coast for breaches of regulations?   

(3) Where will the nearest service come from?   

Hon KIM CHANCE replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of this question.   

(1) No.   

(2)-(3) Not applicable.   
 


